Country Office of Viet Nam

Date: 8 April 2015

FIRST ADDENDUM
to the RFP# UNFPA/VNM/15/02
A STUDY ON THE QUALITY OF FAMILY PLANNING SERVICES IN VIET NAM

Dear Sir/Madam,

Reference to the subject RFP, please find below questions asked by potential bidders and corresponding
answers by UNFPA as addendum to the solicitation document:

No.

QUESTIONS

ANSWERS

1

Could UNFPA kindly confirm that a firm
does not need to be registered in Viet
Nam in order to be eligible to bid on
these services?

It's stipulated in the RFP-Annex I: Instructions to
Bidders that "This bid is open to all national and
international suppliers who are legally constituted,
can provide the requested services, and have a valid
registration in the country, or through an authorized
representative".

Thus, a firm does not need to be registered in Viet
Nam in order to be eligible to bid on these services.

Given the timeframe and the vast
coverage of the study from our own
experience of conducting similar
assignment, we would like to propose a
15 month timeframe to complete all the
activities and deliverables described
under each RFP. Please advise whether
UNFPA would be amenable an
extension of duration for the studies
under both RFP-2015-01 and RFP-
2015-02.

Given our budget plan, we could give a time frame of
9 months to complete this study.

If possible, please share with us the
estimated budget for this study.

Our estimated budget for this study is ranging from
USD120,000-130,000
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